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Fetes Roundup 2010
The Fifield and Idbury Fete was not
blessed with the best weather. The
barbecue and teas were delicious, the
stall holders and games organisers
indefatigable in their dripping tents and
the net result £4,000. £2,000 will go to
the Parochial Church Council for the two
churches, St. Nicholas at Idbury and St.
John the Baptist at Fifield, and £1,000
each to the recreation ground and the
Parish Hall. Jane Heather’s coffee
morning and jewellery sale raised a
further £187.85. Catherine Hitchens

A variety of entertainment was at Ascott to
entice people through the gates: our now
infamous Dog Show, Children’s Punch and
Judy and magic show, paint your own
Pottery, The Debbie Arthur Jazz Band and
magnificent performances from the
Wychwood and Leafield Primary Schools and
the Ascott Pre-School, just wonderful! The
BBQ, beer and teas were kept busy providing
burgers, sausages, beers and cakes for all the
hungry parents keeping an eye on their

children, who were enjoying the Bouncy Castle and the Gladiator Jousting. None of this
would happen if the army of volunteers didn’t come forward every year to help, nor
would we have raised £3,700 to go towards the upkeep of our lovely Village Church,
had it not been supported by so many people. Thank you to everyone! Debra Cull

Apart from the blustery wind at the end of the afternoon which meant cancellation of
the proposed hot air balloon lift off from the arena, the weather was ideal for the
Milton fete. The support was fantastic, the floats full of children in space theme
costumes made a fitting start to the afternoon.  Although we have not completed our
accounts, we expect to make a similar sum to last year that will go towards church,
village hall and junior activities. My sincere thanks go to
the committee, to all those who helped in so many ways
and to all who came and supported the events and
activities.  The theme ‘Space - Above and Beyond’ proved
very popular. Thank you to all the children and parents for
their support of the floats, fancy dress and colouring
competitions. A date for your diary next year – Saturday,
July 2nd, 2011. Martin Gibbs, Chairman
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Scarecrows, Dogs and Aliens


